
David Allenson
Umbrella Factory Supermarket & U.F.O Discount Beverage Store 

I own the Umbrella Factory Supermarket & U.F.O Discount Beverage Store located in 
Naples,Maine. I am against the proposed legislation!  I feel that if this does pass it will hurt my
business. I am in a tourist area and depend on my summer business to carry me through the 
slow winter months. Having my stores located around the Sebago lakes region the Naples 
population triples during those summer months! My wine, beer and spirits business is a big 
piece of my business and if this passes I feel my business will definitely hurt and I’ll have to 
let employees go. These are some of the reasons I’m against this proposed legislation!
Thank you for your time.


